
(Translation)

ROYAL NORWEGIAN MINISTRY FOR FOR

OSLo, 5th

MONSIEUR LE CHARGÉ D'AFFAIRES,-I have the honoui'
receipt of your note of the 5th instant in reply to the two i
wegian Chargé d'Affaires in London to the British Foreign
August last regarding Norway's recognition of His Britant
eignty over the Otto Sverdrup Islands.

The Norweuian Government has noted that the Car


